
Thinking of you.
As we anticipate coming out of the current lockdown in the next couple of weeks, we are 
believing for a glorious entry into a new dimension of God’s grace and anointing over us as a 
church and as individuals.
We are grateful for the wisdom God has given to our Senior Pastor to keep the Church 
connected through the weekly online services and the daily morning Glow prayer. Thousands of 
lives have been impacted with testimonies of healing, deliverance and even more of God’s divine 
intervention.
Be assured that we are praying for you that the corona virus will not touch you or members of 
your household. We trust God that at the end of this period you will come out stronger and with 
a miraculous testimony.
Caring Heart Fellowships (CHF) continue to meet every Friday using a variety of platforms e.g.  
WhatsApp, Skype, Zoom and other online meeting App.  I encourage you to join a CHF and be 
blessed with other believers particularly during this period of lockdown.  For information about 
a CHF near you and how to connect please call the church office.
Do regularly check the KICC website and KICC App to receive the latest updates on ministry’s 
activities.
If you have any need or would like someone to pray or counsel you, please do not hesitate to call 
the church office and speak to one of the pastoral team or email the Pastoral team at 
Pastoral@kicc.org.uk.
Be encouraged.
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